Minutes of the Joint Historic Preservation Commission

Village of Ellenville & Town of Wawarsing

Monday, October 16, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 4:20 P.M. by Chairman, Jeff Slade. Additional Commission members present were Jeff Rubin, Bonnie Hull, and Kay Hull. Paul Ross was absent.

The minutes of September 18th were approved as corrected and circulated.

Under "Old Business", Jeff Slade indicated plans to update the landmark brochures and a video of landmarked properties are progressing. Jeff Rubin expects the Ellenville/ Wawarsing Park plans to continue to move forward. There was discussion about the future of the Scoresby Fire Station. It was agreed that Jeff Slade and Jeff Rubin will speak to Mayor Kaplan. The Commissioners would like to meet with officers of Scoresby Hose, Hook, and Ladder Company to discuss the future of this historic icon in the heart of the village.

There was no "New Business" or "Commissioner Concerns" to discuss at this time.

The next meeting is scheduled for November 13th at 4:00 p.m. and today's meeting was adjourned at 4:40 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted.

Kay Hull, Secretary